
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
 

BOROUGH OF WAYNESBORO BOROUGH HALL POLICE DEPARTMENT ADDITION 
 
The Borough of Waynesboro, Franklin County, Pennsylvania (“Borough”) is accepting proposals from qualified 
professionals to perform certain professional services work for the Borough. The Borough is seeking the 
services of an Architecture/Engineering Firm to prepare an architectural design for an addition to the existing 
Borough Hall.  The purpose of the addition is to provide space for the Borough’s Police Department. The 
project will be funded in part through a Redevelopment Assistance Capital Program (“RACP”) grant and all 
corresponding compliance measures are required.  Information is attached outlining requirements for 
proposal submission, evaluation criteria, and the proposed contract. 
 
Firms interested in submitting proposals may obtain copies of the Request for Proposals (“RFP”) details and 
evaluation criteria from the Borough Manager.  Sealed proposals must be received by the Borough Manager 
no later than September 5, 2025.  If mailed, the proposals should be addressed to: 55 East Main Street, P.O. 
Box 310, Waynesboro, PA 17268. 
 
If additional information is needed, please contact:  
  
 Jason B. Stains, Borough Manager 
 55 East Main Street, P.O. Box 310 
 Waynesboro, PA 17268  
 Phone: (717) 762-2101 
 Email: jason@waynesboropa.gov  
 
 
       Jason B. Stains, Borough Manager 
 


